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This communication is prepared as part of the Timely Warning 
requirement of the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. This federal law requires 
a general communication to the campus community of all crimes 
reported to campus or local police departments that may pose a 
threat to the campus community. Such reports shall be provided 
to students and employees in a manner that is timely and that 
may aid in the prevention of similar occurrences. 
 
A report was filed with the University Police that on the evening 
of 3 February 2008 sometime before 8:00 PM a Millersville 
student was chased from the Prince Street Parking Garage by 
two unknown subjects. According to information furnished to 
the University Police, the student parked his car in the garage 
and observed a gold Chevrolet Lumina with two white male 
occupants driving in an erratic manner and blowing the vehicle 
horn. A brief exchange of words reportedly took place between 
the parties where upon one of the occupants of the vehicle 
exited with what appeared to be a pipe or stick in his hand, 
running after the student. The student reported he last saw the 
suspect standing in the parking garage looking toward the 
residence halls. No injuries were reported from the incident. 
 
University Police are seeking information from anyone who may 
have observed the incident or may have awareness of the gold 
Lumina. The occupants of the vehicle were described as white 
males, of college age, with one of the males was wearing a dark 
colored hoodie. Information can be reported to 872-3433. 
 
The campus community is reminded to always be aware of your 
surroundings, use the emergency phones whenever possible, 
and report all suspicious behavior in a timely manner. The 
campus emergency number is 872-3911. 


